
 

Dear Sponsor, 

Please consider sponsoring the first Cameron and OneSubsea Poker Night, benefitting the United Way. Your 

support will help provide assistance, counseling, and education services to individuals, couples, and families in 

the Houston community through United Way.  

In order to achieve our fundraising goal for the United Way, we are counting on support from our business 

colleagues, friends and like-minded individuals who want to make a difference in the lives of those who need 

our help.  

The Poker Night will be held on Tuesday, March 3, 2015, at St. Arnold Brewing Company. We have outlined 

several sponsorship packages for your consideration. 

The United Way is important to Cameron; the United Way depends on Cameron. Please join us and actively 

participate and contribute in our United Way Campaign 2015. 

Poker Night 

Tuesday, March 3, 2015 

7 – 10 p 

St. Arnold Brewing Company 

200 Lyons Ave, Houston, TX 77020 

 

 

Thank you for your support!  

 

Regards,

 

Cameron Process Systems 


